
From: Bob du Treil, Jr. [bobjr@dlr.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 27, 2009 10:00 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KBEH-DT Channel 24 
Dear Mohammad, 
  
In regard to the KBEH-DT request for STA for very low power operation, please be advised that the 
applicant will employ a FULL-SERVICE digital television emission mask.  For your purposes, this would have 
a better emission characteristic than a stringent mask. But if you need to specify simple or stringent, then 
STRINGENT should be specified. I note that the evaluation of this facility was based on a full-service 
interference analysis since a full-service station is proposed but with very low power. 
  
If any further information is necessary, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
-Bob 
  
  
Louis R. du Treil Jr. 
  
du Treil, Lundin & Rackley, Inc. 
201 Fletcher Ave. 
Sarasota, FL  34237-6019 
p: +1 941-329-6004 
f: +1 941-329-6030 
m: +1 941-320-4441 
e: bobjr@DLR.com 
  
  
  


